THE JOHNS HOPKINS UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

DEPARTMENT OF PHARMACOLOGY AND EXPERIMENTAL THERAPEUTICS

725 NORTH WOLFE STREET BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21205



December 3, 1979

Dr. Joshua Lederberg, President Rockefeller University New York, New York 10021

Dear Dr. Lederberg,

Sol Snyder, with whom I am associated at Johns Hopkins, has told me of the interest at Rockefeller University of establishing a research group in Psychopharmacology in association with the Department of Psychiatry at Cornell. Since I have been invited to present a lecture in the Neurobiology course by Bruce McEwen, I will be visiting Rockefeller University on December 13. If it would be convenient for you, this might be an opportunity for me to introduce myself to you.

Sincerely,

Joseph T. Coyle, M.D.-Associate Professor of

Pharmacology and Psychiatry

JTC/ck

145/79 Waiting to hear from Dr. M. Ewen.